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Todd Nelson

President

Woodrow Development Inc.
3663 Woodhead Drive
Northbrook, IL 60062

Dear Todd:

I wanted to let you know your staff did a great job with the build-out of our new space at 50 E.
Commerce in Schaumburg.

Both Jim Nolan on the sales side and Bill Braddock on the construction side were great to work with. Jim
patiently worked through all of the details in capturing exactly what we wanted in the new space. Bill
did an excellent job of managing all of the loose ends during construction and bringing the project in on
time and within the allotted budget.

Our firm prides itself on delivering great service to our customers and when we receive it from a
supplier we like to recognize that organization as well as the people involved. Please extend our deepest

appreciate to Bill and Jim for a job well done.

Sincerely,

Allan L. Siders
President, CEO



